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29.03.22 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
EYFS Whitehouse Farm Trip  
 
We are delighted to have organised a trip to Whitehouse Farm, Morpeth on Wednesday 
27th April for all Nursery and Reception (EYFS) children. 
 
Children will be transported by coach from school to Whitehouse Farm at 9:15am and will 
return to school by 3pm. All nursery children should be dropped off at school by 8:45am and 
picked up at 3:15pm. All Reception children should be dropped off and picked up at the 
usual times.  
 
The school is subsidising the coaches in order to reduce the cost to £13 per child. 
 
Children will require a packed lunch and drink (no glass bottles please) for the day. Children 
should come to school in uniform as normal. In addition they will need clothing and 
footwear appropriate for the farm and weather forecast. If rain is expected please wear 
wellies and waterproofs. If sun is forecast please apply suncream before your child comes to 
school and pack them a sun hat.  
 
In addition to staff attending, we need a further 8 parent/carer volunteers to attend. If you 
would like to put your name forward please contact Miss Nicholson or Miss Robinson. In the 
event that we have a lot of volunteers put their name forward, we will pick names from a 
hat.  
 
If you would like your child to attend, please complete the below reply slip to school along 
with cash/cheque by Wednesday 6th April. 
 
Best wishes, 
        
Mr Hodgson 
___________________________________________________________________________  
Reply Slip – EYFS Whitehouse Farm Trip 
 
I give permission for my child to attend the trip to Whitehouse Farm on Wednesday 27th 
April.  
 
I enclose £13 cash/cheque (delete as appropriate) 
 
Child’s Name:__________________________________  Class: ________________ 
 
Signature of Parent/Carer:________________________   Date:________________ 

Office Use Only 

 

Payment Rec…………. Cash/Cheque 

Date…………………… 

Signed………………… 


